
 
CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 
ONE STOP SHOP FOR MOTOR VEHICLES  

 
Stakeholders are hereby informed that MRA Customs is going to implement a One Stop Shop for Motor Vehicles 
as from 18th September 2017. This initiative shall promote trade facilitation as a dedicated team of Customs 
Officers shall administrate clearance of imported motor vehicles. 
 
The One Stop Shop shall cater for processing of new and second hand motor vehicles of HS headings 87.01 to 
87.05, 87.11 and 87.13 including valuation, exemption, concession etc. Spare parts, chassis and vehicles of 
chapter 87 imported in completely knocked down conditions shall continue to be processed by Seaport 
Operations and PATS.  
 
It is also to be noted that MRA Customs will stop issuing paper based “removal of Lien” on motor vehicles as from 
18th September 2017.  Stakeholders shall proceed directly to the NTA where removal will be done electronically 
by NTA Officers through the MNS Portal. This system also allows printing of information with respect to an 
imported motor vehicle by NTA Officers. 
 
For any additional information, you may contact the Team Leaders at  ONE STOP SHOP FOR MOTOR VEHICLES 
UNIT on Tel 202 0500 –Ext 1007 & Ext 2071.  
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